
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
October 5, 2016 
 
CELLSTOP APPOINTS KELSEY CHIN AS CORPORATE SECRETARY 
 
Vancouver, B.C. – October 5, 2016, CellStop Systems Inc. (“CellStop” or the “Company”) (NEX: 
KNO.H) is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Kelsey Chin, CPA as Corporate Secretary of the 
Company.  Kelsey, a Chartered Professional Accountant, brings over 12 years’ experience acting as both 
CFO and Corporate Secretary of numerous publicly listed companies primarily in the mining, technology, 
and medical investment sectors. Throughout her extensive experience, Kelsey has been responsible for 
all aspects of financial reporting, corporate governance, mergers and acquisitions, and financings. 
 
Kelsey will be replacing Leah Hodges, who has resigned as Corporate Secretary. The Company welcomes 
Kelsey to the team and wishes to thank Leah for her services and support over the years and wishes her 
the best in her future endeavors.   
 
For further information, please contact:  
CellStop Systems Inc. 
 
Michelle Gahagan, President and CEO     
T: (604) 639-4450  

 
 

Neither the NEX nor the Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


